
 

 

 

 

Aug 13, 2024 

 

Please find our rail labour update for 08-13-2024 

The CIRB returned its findings stating the Rail Carriers are deemed “non-essential”, clearing the way for a 

potential labour disruption that could begin as early as Aug. 22. 

Our plan: 

• ONLY rail service across Canada will be impacted; there will be no impact to our road services 

• Kindersley Transport will protect service for all our existing road / expedited shippers 

• We urge our customers to pre-ship as much as possible ahead of Aug 15 – Aug 18 

• We will continue to operate as normal in the event of a labour disruption  

• We will tender shipments to the rail upon service resumption 

• Kindersley Transport use both CN and CPKC, allowing us the flexibility to choose the most effective 

option 

NOTE: The rail lines and unions continue to work together to avert a work stoppage and the government 

may still step in ahead of the Aug 22 date. 

We will continue to keep you updated on any developments. 

Below are the links to the rail line updates: 

• CN and TCRC Union Bargaining Updates | Media | cn.ca 

• TCRC Bargaining Updates (cpkcr.com) 

 

Thank you, 

Kindersley Transport Ltd. 

https://www.cn.ca/en/media/cn-and-tcrc-bargaining-updates-
https://www.cpkcr.com/en/media/TCRC-bargaining-updates

